
 

 

November 5th, 2018 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (EB-2018-0055) 

Incentive Regulation Mechanism (IRM) Distribution Rate Applications 

Request for November 9, 2018 Filing Deadline 

 

 

Newmarket – Tay Power Distribution is requesting an extension to Friday, November 9, 

2018 for the 2019 IRM rate filing of both the Newmarket – Tay and Midland rate zones. 

We have been in contact with our case manager Marc Abramovitz to discuss the 

November 9th submission date of the application. 

Should the Board have any questions, please contact the undersigned.  

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 
Michelle Reesor 
Regulatory Analyst 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution 
mreesor@nmhydro.ca 
 
cc: Paul Ferguson, President (email)  

Laurie Ann Cooledge, Chief Financial Officer (email) 

mailto:mreesor@nmhydro.ca

